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Use Permit 20-0987/AT& T Frenchtown 2 
1 message 
--------------------·-·------· 
Lisa Leatham-Vancil <lisa.vancil12@gmail.com> 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

Dear Planning Commissioners 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Fri, Aug 7, 2020 at 8:28 AM 

I live at 1701 Saint Garth Way, which is right off of Big Canyon where this tower plans on being built. iThis would be a 
huge improvement to our community due to the lack of internet or use of cell phones in this area. I work from home and 
have struggled for 3 years with internet services for my job. When the power goes out we have no way to dial 911 if we 
have an emergency, as our landline phones do not work. We have an elderly person living with us and need these 
services so that we can get the quickest response here if needed. Please sincerely consider passing this use permit 
Frenchtown 2 

Lisa Vancil 
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Planning Department <j:,lanning@edcgov.us> 

--------- ·----··----"--------·--·-------·-------~-------,,-----· 

Fwd: Cell Tower French Creek Rd 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Debra Ercolini <debra.ercolini@edcgov.us>, Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Shannon Vancil <svancil24@yahoo.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 7, 2020 at 9:08 AM 
Subject: Cell Tower French Creek Rd 
To: <planning@edcgov.us> 

Fri, Aug 7, 2020 at 9:16 AM 

I am a homeowner who would benefit greatly from the purposed cell tower. Living away from the busy city has many 
benefits but not having cell service is troubling. My elderly mother lives us and it is frightening with all the PG&E power 
shut offs rendering our land line useless to call for help. In addition to that, being unable to connect with family and friends 
during the pandemic makes isolation dreadful. Please allow the cell tower to be placed on French Creek Road at Big 
Canyon. 
Shannon Vancil 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Cell tower French Creek Rd 
1 message 

Margaret VANCIL <margaretvancil7777@gmail.com> 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Fri, Aug 7, 2020 at 1 :20 PM 

Good afternoon Planning commissioner! I am writing to you regarding the cell tower on French Creek Rd and Big 
Canyon. As an older resident with numerous medical conditions it is extremely important for me and my family to have 
access to 911 at all times. With all of the PG&E power shut offs I worry I will not be able to get the help I need. Please 
think about that when deciding on the cell tower out here. It could be life or death for me. 
Margaret Vancil 

Sent from my iPhone 
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